
 

De family van Zyl waren de Paasdagen 1 t/m 4-4-2021 in Mhofu.  

Thank you so much for allowing us to stay in your beautiful house. We 
really enjoyed our time there. We saw some great animals and relaxed 
well. We had an absolutely amazing weekend at Ivo and Wilma's house. 
Prior to the trip, they provided us with such great information about the 
area, which was helpful. Adele warmly welcomed us when we arrived. 
The house is great and I would definitely recommend staying here for a 
relaxing wekeeknd. We greatly appreciated all of the information you 
provided us with to make our stay that much better. 
Family van Zyl, Pretoria 
 

 
Pumbad



 







 
Genet





 



 
 

 



 
Sunset dam @ Lower Sabie 



 


